Miami Valley Chapter of the NCRe

Minutes from the Board of Director Meeting. 23 Apr. 2013

In attendance were: Chairman Mike Ammer, Judging Chairman Nick Kammer, Treasurer Terry Brim,
Events Chairman Jeff Bernhardt and Rules Chairman John Engle. Meeting was called to order at
7:15pm.

Chairman's Report: Nothing to report

Vice Chairman's Report: Not in attendance

Treasurer Report: We have $4087.70 cash on hand as of 31 March 2013.
Secretary: Not in attendance

Events: May meeting will be combined with our judging meet on May 11. June general membership
meeting will be held on June 14 in conjunction with the Friday night cruise in held next to Lofino’s in
Beavercreek. After the cruise in, we will walk over to Beef O’Brady’s for dinner.

News Letter Chairman: Not in attendance
Membership Chairman: We currently have 60 Chapter members.

Judging/Communications: We currently have six cars registered for our May Judging Meet. Nick is still
looking for judges (C1 judges in particular) but anyone willing to help judge would be appreciated no
matter what experience level.

Rules Chairman: John has the Show and Shine calendars for 2013. Anyone interested in purchasing
one, contact John Engle at 937-232-5960 or tigermanic@sbcglobal.net.

Special Committees: None
Unfinished Business: None

New Business: Board had a discussion as to whether or not we wanted to continue our Chapter
Newsletter. Mike Ammer will contact Nation NCRS to find our whether or not it is a requirement for
Chapters to publish newsletters.

The meeting was adjourned at 750pm.



